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Top DEP Stories  

York Daily Record: What the Perdue soybean plant means for York County 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2016/05/09/what-perdue-soybean-plant-means-york-
county/84132922/ 
 
York Dispatch: EDITORIAL: Balancing business, environmental health 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2016/05/09/editorial-balancing-business-environmental-
health/84146814/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Midstate farmers eye benefits from Perdue soybean plant 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160509/CPBJ01/160509787/midstate-farmers-eye-benefits-from-
perdue-soybean-plant 
 
Altoona Mirror: DEP official to address water quality in Patton 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/636199/DEP-official-to-address-water-quality-
in-Patton.html?nav=742 
 
Mentions 
 
Times Leader: DEP: Huber Breaker owners did not follow 45-day stipulation 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/540397/dep-huber-breaker-owners-did-not-follow-45-day-
stipulation 
 
Conservation & Recreation  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Offices, public green space, trail link planned for South Side terminal 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2016/05/10/Offices-public-green-space-trail-link-
planned-for-South-Side-terminal/stories/201605100059 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Peregrine falcon feeds some of its young to one of its chicks 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2016/05/10/Peregrine-eats-its-young/stories/201605100086 
 
Lock Haven Express: ‘Tsuga Canadensis’ takes first in county envirothon 
http://www.lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/587231/-Tsuga-Canadensis--takes-first-in-county-
envirothon.html?nav=5009 
 
Somerset Daily American: Vandals detract from the beauty of nature 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/vandals-detract-from-the-beauty-of-
nature/article_52573568-4d3f-5c8d-9c90-10dea9ca63c2.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: DCNR to hold open host to discuss ideas for Ryerson State Park 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160509/dcnr_to_hold_open_host_to_discuss_ideas_for_ryerson_state_park 
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Energy  
 
Scranton Times: Renewables here to stay 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/renewables-here-to-stay-1.2040119 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh firm gets UK power plant contract 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/09/pittsburgh-firm-gets-uk-power-plant-
contract.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Ex-UGI employee from Shoemakersville charged with hacking utility's computers 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/ex-ugi-employee-from-shoemakersville-charged-with-
hacking-utilitys-computers#sthash.W4cINVAH.dpuf 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Fire safety training held on natural gas vehicles and filling stations 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160509/fire_safety_training_held_on_natural_gas_vehicles_and_filling_station 
 
Butler Eagle: Demand clean energy 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20160509/EDITORIAL02/705099893/-1/Editorial 
 
Mining 
 
Beaver County Times: Domestic coal industry mired in historic slump, future doesn't look much brighter 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/energy/domestic-coal-industry-mired-in-historic-slump-future-
doesn-t/article_e19785a6-1625-11e6-a844-af40bd96b09d.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Butler Twp. awarded strip mine abatement gran 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/butler-twp-awarded-strip-mine-abatement-grant-1.2040085 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rig counts stable locally, but not nationally 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/09/rig-counts-stable-locally-but-not-
nationally.html 
 
PA Business Central: The next generation of shale gas innovators 
http://www.pabusinesscentral.com/news/2016-05-
06/News/The_next_generation_of_shale_gas_innovators.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Another gas pipeline planned for southern Lancaster County 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/another-gas-pipeline-planned-for-southern-lancaster-
county/article_0f5a4b10-160b-11e6-bff5-1f2f7522f3f5.html 
 
Lebanon Daily News: FERC gives Atlantic Sunrise pipeline environmental approval 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2016/05/09/ferc-gives-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-
environmental-approval/84132014/ 
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StateImpact PA: Lawmakers funnel $150K to industry group for Marcellus research (again) 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/05/09/lawmakers-funnel-150k-to-industry-group-for-
marcellus-research-again/#more-39623 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Local gas prices remain below Pennsylvania average 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/09/local-gas-prices-remain-below-pennsylvania-
average.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Tests show no soil contamination from pipeline blast 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/09/tests-show-no-soil-contamination-from-
pipeline.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh-area gasoline hits $2.40 a gallon 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/05/09/Pittsburgh-
gasoline-prices-May-2016-crude-oil/stories/201605090094 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Salem meeting set to address residents' concerns about pipeline safety 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/05/09/Meeting-to-address-
concerns-of-residents-near-pipeline-bast-scheduled-for-Wednesday/stories/201605090105 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Consol shifted, turned as markets changed around it 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/in-the-lead/itl-2016-reports/2016/05/10/Consol-shifted-turned-
as-markets-changed-around-it/stories/201605270015 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Gas company officials to attend town hall meeting on Salem pipeline 
explosion 
http://triblive.com/news/adminpage/10440326-74/explosion-pipeline-officials 
 
Waste  
 
Standard Speaker: Butler Twp. seeks electronics recycling options 
http://m.standardspeaker.com/news/butler-twp-seeks-electronics-recycling-options-1.2039931 
 
Pocono Record: Waste Authority to remove recycling bins if dumping continues 
http://www.poconorecord.com/article/20160506/NEWS/160509687 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins Township discusses recycling site abuse 
http://republicanherald.com/news/hegins-township-discusses-reycling-site-abuse-1.2039688 
 
Water  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Editorial-Safe to sip: Clean water will stay so with public vigilance 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2016/05/09/Safe-to-sip-Clean-water-will-stay-so-with-
public-vigilance/stories/201605310012 
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Bucks County Courier Times: Verizon could face fine for Bucks water violation 
http://m.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/verizon-could-face-fine-for-bucks-water-
violation/article_ae388ab4-13ac-11e6-a204-3b545e80e5a3.html?mode=jqm 
 
York Dispatch: OPED: Benefits of soil health extend beyond farm 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2016/05/09/oped-benefits-soil-health-extend-beyond-
farm/84028234/ 
 
Times Leader: Nanticoke sewer project on hold 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/540223/nanticoke-sewer-project-on-hold 
 
Altoona Mirror: Tyrone changing water chemicals 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/636225/Tyrone-changing-water-
chemicals.html?nav=742 
 
Reading Eagle: Birdsboro Municipal Authority agrees to study dam restoration project 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/birdsboro-municipal-authority-agrees-to-study-dam-
restoration-project#sthash.wQaxTn7Z.dpuf 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Lower Burrell seeks to reduce stormwater going into sewer lines 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10440919-74/lines-burrell-callender 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: 'Born to be a Riverkeeper' 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/659349/-Born-to-be-a-Riverkeeper-
.html?nav=5013 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Borough: Major South River Street project put out for bid 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_e7499abd-48a4-5516-a2f3-c93c963f0c65.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Residents voice concerns of 'noxious' odors to MVJSA board 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/residents-voice-concerns-of-noxious-odors-to-mvjsa-
board/article_4dbc1491-aef1-5c69-898a-ea9b9753a052.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Yaw resolution designates Chesapeake Bay Awareness Week 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-05-
10/Local/Yaw_resolution_designates_Chesapeake_Bay_Awareness.html 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Funding for pump station gets OK 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/659422/Funding-for-pump-station-gets-
OK.html?nav=5011 
 
Lock Haven Express: Jersey Shore OKs pump station funding 
http://www.lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/587234/Jersey-Shore-OKs-pump-station-
funding.html?nav=5009 
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The Clarion News: Aqua Pa acquires Emlenton sewage system 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_d54fe5fe-c929-5b44-a392-7be80f00a04f.html 
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